
Announcements for Wednesday, August 31, 2022 

 

❖ Attention Students - the deadline to sign up for SAT on October 1st is this Friday. 

Log on to College Board website to register. 

 

❖ Those wishing to join the Bartram Trail Senior Men Club, there will be a meeting 

TOMORROW in Room 975 from 8:45 – 9:00 am. 

 

❖ Students interested in joining the Bartram Competitive Debate Team can meet 

TOMORROW in Room 660 at 8:45 am. 

 

❖ ALL Service Hours Sheet MUST include the St. Johns Count Student Volunteer 

Service Plan.  All hours turned in without the form, will not be input. 

 

❖ Seniors- Those wishing to paint their parking spot must turn in the forms by 

Friday, September 2nd. Please see the Senior Class page on the BT website for 

more information. 

 

❖ Do you know random trivia?  Does competitive trivia sound like fun to you?  Do 

you want to have fun with your friends?  Then High-Q is the club for YOU!  Do you 

want to learn more?  Come to Room 625 TOMORROW MORNING at 8:45 am. 

 

❖ Keep Calm, Carry Yarn will be meeting every Thursday in Mrs. DiDeo’s Room 223 

at 8:45am. Feel free to join us at any time.  All Communications will be posted in 

the Schoology Group. To get the Schoology code go by Room 223. 

 

❖ Calling all CO-OP students!! Make sure that you join the CO-OP Schoology Group. 

An invite was sent out last week!! Paper copies are available in Schoology or the 

main Guidance area. 

 


